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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Travel Declaration for March Holidays 
 
MOH has issued an update on additional precautionary measures on 25 Feb 2020, advising Singapore 
residents to defer all travel to Hubei Province, and avoid non-essential travel to affected areas as 
announced in MOH travel advisories. As of 5 Mar 2020, affected areas include Mainland China (outside 
Hubei), Iran, northern Italy and South Korea. Please refer to MOH’s travel advisories for the updated list of 
affected areas. Many countries have imposed travel restrictions against travellers from affected countries 
as precautionary measures.  
 
As part of our efforts to ensure a healthy and safe school environment in light of the COVID-19 situation, 
we would require travel declarations for all students for the March holidays. This information will better 
help the school to plan and take the necessary precautions. 
 
Only one parent is required to declare. If your child/ward is travelling, please indicate clearly both 
the country and city of travel. A declaration is also required if your child/ward is not travelling. 
Please submit your travel declarations by 11 March 2020. 
 
Declare via Parent Gateway (PG) App 
Please declare your child/ward’s travel plans for the March holidays, which will be easiest via the PG App. 
To make the travel declaration in the PG App, please go to [SERVICES > DECLARE TRAVELS].  
 
Declare via Forms.sg 
If you do not have access to the PG App, please declare your travel plans via this url 
(http://bit.ly/2TrSkcJ). 
 
If there is a change of travel plans after you have declared, please inform the school directly by contacting 
the General Office at 6779 7449. 
 
Please note that all Singapore residents returning from affected areas will be placed on Stay-Home Notice 
(SHN). You may refer to the attached advisory for details. (http://bit.ly/38lYMGE). 

 
Thank you for your partnership and support to keep our school safe. 
 
 
 
 
Mr Chia See Chew Albert 
Principal  
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